
 

Keller Army Community Hospital will be providing the SECOND DOSE of 
the (Pfizer) COVID-19 vaccine during two (2) weekday sessions. These 
sessions are “specifically” for beneficiaries, retirees, and employees, who 
received their ‘first dose’ at Keller in early March.  

The ‘second dose’ sessions – for the group mentioned above – will be on: 

• Tuesday and Wednesday, March 30th and 31st, 2021 – for those 
who received the ‘first (Pfizer) dose’ on or before March 9, 2021. 
 

• Tuesday and Wednesday, April 6th and 7th, 2021 – for those who 
received the ‘first (Pfizer) dose’ on or before March 16, 2021. 

Both ‘second dose’ vaccination sessions will be at Eisenhower Hall – 655 
Pitcher Road, West Point, N.Y. 10996 – from 0700 to 1600. 

COVID-19 vaccination are only for people ages 16 years and older. 

There is no appointment needed. Please bring your government/military-
issued identification and your vaccination card.  

The GPS address is 655 Pitcher Road, West Point, NY 10996; you can 
also find it at https://goo.gl/maps/jgTkMB91LuAmA5U77    
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